
SAC Meeting 
4:00– 4:47 
Osceola Magnet School 
Oct. 10, 2023 

Attendance: Dawn Wagner, Janine Jones, Kevin Oberlink, Carrie DeLuca, Jason Wesley, Jennifer Norris, Leslie 

Sales, Nancy Howe, Margaret Lowe, Lilly Herman.  

Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made by to approve the September minutes by Dawn Shor and was 

seconded by Leslie Sales. It was unanimously approved. 

Budget:  Our district SAC balance is $6,222.58. We have $3,514.93 in Walter Johnson/ Curriculum support 

account. Our fundraising account has a balance of $364.00. We have received some more sign applications 

that we are in the process of reviewing.  

Business Sponsorship- update: We have a couple of celebration sponsors. We had a celestial sponsor but we 

had to turn it down because it is a bar. They have decided to donate the money to their child’s classroom. We 

also have another celestial sponsor that we are in the process of securing the logo for the sign. There was 

discussion regarding having a renewal sign fee.  We also talked about going outside our school to look for 

sponsorships.  Some SAC members will reach out to solicit new sponsorships. 

School Recognition Funds- voting procedures-discussion- There has been some discussion about the voting of 

school recognition funds.  We now have some district guidelines regarding the ballots. We will create a Florida 

School Recognition Committee with IRCEA representation to count the ballots and announce the vote. The 

staff will vote on one of two ballots that have been created by the SAC committee. The committee will also 

verify the vote.  

PTA Report:  They are in the process of working on the Fall Fest and look for sponsors.  The next meeting is 

Monday Oct. 16th at 6:00. We are in the middle of the Fall Fundraiser.  We have currently raised about $7,600.  

We may extend the deadline from the 16th until the 20th to have more time.  Our Big Shots fundraiser is the 

17th.  All you can hit- $8 for adults and $6 for kids. There will be food.  Conference night is in two weeks with 

dinner from Bambuu.  A letter is going home next Wednesday for donations for fall fest (candy, paper 

products, etc.). Fall Fest is November 11th and will also have a Sherriff Dept. canine and possible drone 

demonstration.   

Principal’s Report: We just went through our first round of impact walks to collect data for observed 

differentiation addressed in our SIP plan . Mrs. Ern and Mrs. Norris collect data on their own on a regular basis 

to compare to these walks. Teachers will complete professional development on different types of monitoring  

tomorrow afternoon. Mrs. Norris will be going to Datacom Friday, where she sits in front of a School District 

cabinet and answers questions regarding school data. Are grade levels are going on field trips this year.  Oct. 

21 is the United Way Day of Caring.  We have permission to paint the sidewalks with grit and volunteers. It is 

from 9-11. We are also looking to repaint the lines and create 4 squares under the solar panels. Report Cards 

go home on the 23rd or conference night.  There is no school on Oct. 27th or Nov. 3rd. November 3rd is a 

professional development day. A2 tutoring is about to begin in math and reading, 3 days a week from 8-8:30 in 

grades 3-5th.  The Thanksgiving Feast is Wed. Nov. 15th.  

Adjournment-4:47. 


